Elementary Principal Board Report for October

1.

FAST assessment was administrated to all K-4 students- teachers are reviewing the
results with their PLC groups and have began grouping the kids within their Guided
Reading Groups.

MAP assessment has also been administered and the teachers are reviewing results-
NEW this year we are testing 1st and 2nd grade in fall and spring - previous years only
2nd grade tested in the spring- reason for change was to be consistent with our
assessment methods

October 10th | will spend the day with Literacy teachers discussing our school data and
our next steps- We would like to see this date moved up next year however due to our
first year with it we feel we did pretty good.

We will begin a data wall this year that will show childrens literacy proficiency, discussions
on what we are doing to improve each child (interventions for all)

Inservice was completed on the PBIS for elementary and they voted 100% to move
forward with the training and look forward to what is to come, our next few will be
implementation of Guided Reading again.

Held Parent Advisory Council meeting on the 18th of Sept.- We visited about current
things happening in the building, concerns they have, changes that | have made, etc.



